
SCHOOL OF LAW 

UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR 

********************************* 

Date: 16th May, 2022 

NOTICE 

 

The following instructions are for the Ph.D scholars and students of the BA.LL.B programme of the 

School of Law who have submitted their undertakings for going to the picnic on 18th May, 2022:  

 

1. All the scholars/students shall board the buses at the School of Law, University of 

Kashmir. 

2. The buses shall depart from the School of Law at 6:00 AM. 

3. All the Scholars/students shall carry their identity cards 

4. All the Scholars/students are advised to make their own arrangements for 

refreshments/lunch. The School shall only bear the expenses of transportation. 

5. All the scholars/students shall maintain discipline during the picnic; any act of 

indiscipline during shall invite disciplinary action as per the statutes. 

6. Any further updates regarding the picnic shall be shared through the CRs/ WhatsApp 

groups/departmental webpage. 

Sd. 

Prof.Beauty Banday  

     Head & Dean 
 

 

 


